From: E MACASKILL

To: Williams, Tim; localreviewprocess; Bain, Peter (Planning); Maclnnes, Hazel;
planningconsultations@scottishwater.co.uk; roadsconsoli

Subject: Review 18/0007/LRB

Date: 08 November 2018 15:13:31

I have received the suggested conditions for Review reference 18/0007/LRB for Planning
Application 17/03128/PP and | wish to make the following comments :-

The neighbouring property is Ashlea and Condition 2 refers to a passing place opposite
that property. A much better location for the passing place would be opposite the entrance
to the site under Review as it would remove the bend in the road. If the passing place was
opposite Ashlea the bend would remain.

The ground for that passing place is not in the control of the applicant as it forms part of a
garden area. The owner is however willing to allow the formation of a passing place as that
will greatly improve the visibility along the Croft Drive Road.

Allan Macaskill.
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